

Committee Meeting

7th October 2021

Virtual due to Alert Levels

19:00-20:00

Attendees: Billy Bassett (BJB) Bronwyn Bassett (BTB), Jason Lewis (JL), Nishant Shori (NS), Chris Stevens (CS), Catherine Matson (CM), Arvit Lakhera (AL)

Apologies: Jacob Harris (JNH), Joe Harris (JCH)

Absent: NIL

1	<p>Minutes from last meeting: True and correct – BJB & Seconded by CS</p> <p>Matters arising:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none">• NS – Jerseys – Mike to continue to chase – NS ongoing due to Covid – Message sent to MH• NS – Red King Balls to still be swapped – NS ongoing due to Covid. – Email will be sent on the weekend• NS – Junior Stocktake has been done. Awaiting final sizings from JL, then list will be posted to committee. Seniors to be done 3rd July – Senior Stocktake still to be done – Arvit to send results – on going due to covid• BTB – to adjust junior registration form to remove question asking if parents are happy for photo's to be taken of their child. – Completed. Also removed password from Training Page.• BTB – to forward spreadsheet links to CS – Completed
2	<p>Chairman Report: JCH</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none">• None
3	<p>Club Captain's report: NS</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none">• Senior Team only have 1 team. No numbers for Bushman? – Team to be submitted by 17 October.• NS will be sorting out the balls this week.
4	<p>Treasurer report: CS</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none">• Current Account - \$4,088.65• Savings account \$12388.43• \$1860.00 in sub for Juniors• No outgoings or bills to pay

5. Inwards and outward correspondence

- BTB – New QR Codes to be printed when closer to season start
- BTB – Various sector updates and correspondence from ACA forwarded to NS and BJB
- BTB – Junior Queries forwarded to BJB for action

7.	Junior Co-Ordinator - BJB <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Lots of team reshuffling needed due to low numbers in some age groups. • No First Hit's team post Christmas. • No Lightening Team • No contact from Rachel re coaching.
8.	GB <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • CS – can we sort out, finalise numbers, organise zoom meeting – formalise plans – Communications • CS – NS to let Lightening know there is no teams. BJB to let First Hits Know • JS – School Initiative stalled due to Covid. Will relook potentially post xmas re First Hits kind of session. Will look at possibly online training.
6.	Action point <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • BJB – to make contact with coaches and organise zoom trainings extra. • BTB – Registrations closed Sunday – 10 October • BJB nominated Catherine Matson (CM) as a committee member – Seconded by CS • BTB – Add Catherine Matson to Committee Page.

Meeting closed: 8:25 pm

Next meeting: 4 November

Chris Steven's - 39 Castleford Street Green Bay

OR Virtual depending on Covid Alert Levels

Time: 7pm